19 March 2018

Dear Students, Parents and Whanau
Tena koutou

Literally as I write, 31 Rodney College students
are representing the college in the Northland
Secondary Schools Athletics competition in
Whangarei. We wish all our competitors the
best and will keep you posted in terms of
results in our next newsletter.

The next big event on the school calendar is the
2018 Tai Tokerau Secondary Schools
Kapa Haka Festival. This is being hosted
by KeriKeri High School on 11-13 April. I'd like
to give a big SHOUT OUT to our kapa haka
students who are putting in the hard yards to
prepare themselves fully for their performance.
Thank you also to whanau and friends of the
college who have been supporting our tamariki
at weekend wananga in the lead up. Please put
these dates in your diary and come along to
support our Kapa Haka students.

Sadly, after 20 years of sterling service, Kaylene

Bassett, our canteen manager, has resigned.
We will greatly miss Kaylene but now we are
looking for someone to fill her ‘very big shoes’.
If that is you, please see the advert below.

Ka kite ano

RODNEY
COLLEGE

DROPPING OFF
AND COLLECTING STUDENTS

Under NO circumstances
are students to be picked
up or dropped off at the
top of the driveway or in
the office area. The only
exception is if you are
collecting your child from
the sick bay.

ALL pick ups and drop offs must be at the
Tomas Road courts and not within the bus
bay.

REMIND K

* k>
EASTER HOLIDAY ™%
1S
Friday 30 March— -~
Tuesday 3 April

”}(“4—0

Irene Symes
Principal

Due to popular demand
the clinic is now opening
on Wednesdays!

Clinic Hours

Wednesday 1.30—5pm
Thursday 1.30—5pm

SCHOOL CANTEEN VACANCY
We are looking for staff for our school canteen

e Are you someone who is honest, reliable, trustworthy and good at
communicating?

e Can you work efficiently both alone and in a team?

e Areyou good at budgeting and able to pass a police vet?

e Do you have a high standard of cleanliness, and can follow policies
and procedures?

e Would you like to work school hours and have school holidays off?

Then this is the job for you. Full training will be given.
To apply please email your CV and cover letter to Christine@libelle.co.nz

Applications close Thursday 29 March 2018




UPCOMING EVENTS

A warm invitation is extended to all family and friends to attend as many of our school
events as possible.

MARCH

Mon 26—

Tues 27  Gateway OSH training

Tues 27  Netball Trials—Centennial Park

Yrs 9, 10 4pm
Yrs 11, 12, 13 5pm

Wed 28  Northland Tennis—singles
APRIL

Wed 4 Victoria University visit
Thurs 5—

Fri 6 Gateway OSH training

Fri 6 3TOU Goat Island trip

Fri 6—

Sun 8 North Island SS Athletics
Mon 9—

Fri13 Tai Tokerau Festival
Tues10 Y9 Meet the Teacher Evening

Thurs 12 Drama performance—NCEA

Thurs 12—

Fri13 Y10 Boys Stand Up Programme

END OF TERM ONE

TERM TWO STARTS 30 APRIL

MAY

Wed 2 Soccer

Thurs 3—

Fri4 Y10 Girls Stand Up Programme
Fri4 Senior Maths trip

Wed 9 Soccer

Fri 1o PST Conferences

Fri11 SAE Music trip

Tues15 RYDA—Yrs11 & 12

Wed 16  Soccer

Thurs 17 Squash—individuals

Fri18 Y9 & 10 Hockey

Tues 22 School Cross Country
Wed 23  Soccer

Thurs 24—

Fri 25 Careers Expo—Auckland

Tues 29  Attitude—Y9 & 10

Wed 30 Soccer
Thurs 31  Hoteo Cross Country
JUNE
Wed 6 Soccer

Lower North Cross Country
Tues 12  Northland Cross Country
Wed 13  Soccer
Fri15 Field Days—Hamilton
Tues 19  Attitude—Y11, 12, 13
Wed 20  Soccer




